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17 October 2017 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR – MARCEL COLLIGNON 

Sequoia Financial Group Ltd (ASX: SEQ, Sequoia or the Company) advises that Mr Marcel Collignon 
has resigned as an Executive Director of the Company. 

Mr Collignon has made the decision in order to focus on and pursue other corporate interests and 
opportunities. Mr Blair Kirkhope who joined Sequoia in 2014 will assume his current executive 
responsibilities within the Investment Solutions division.   

Sequoia Chairman, Mr Michael Carter said “On behalf of the Sequoia Financial Group Board, our staff 
and shareholders, I would like to personally thank Marcel for his dedication and valuable long term 
contribution to the Company over the past 12 years.   

Marcel’s tireless contribution through our merger and acquisitions activities in recent years has helped 
Sequoia significantly strengthen the foundations of the business. Additionally, his leadership in growing 
market acceptance of Sequoia’s innovative product solutions has been an important contribution from 
which to continue its current momentum and future growth.”  

Mr Carter also commented, “The Board wish him well with his future endeavours and we have 
commenced the search for a suitable addition to the Board which we hope to announce as soon as 
practically possible.” 
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